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Myer Holdings Limited (ASX: MYR) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Myer Holdings Limited (‘MYR’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of MYR, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Tuesday, 20 November 2018 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 

Jon Chow 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
 



 
 
 

Myer Holdings Limited 
ABN 14 119 085 602  

  
Level 7, 800 Collins Street 

Docklands VIC 3008 
Australia 

T: +61 3 8667 6800 
 

 

By Email 

Jon Son Chow 

Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 

ASX 

Level 4, North Tower 

Rialto Towers 

525 Collins Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

16 November 2018 

Dear Mr Chow 

Request for Trading Halt 

Myer Holdings Limited (the Company) hereby requests a trading halt of the Company’s securities. 

The reason for the request is to further respond to the article contained in today’s Australian Financial 

Review commenting on the Company’s financial performance. 

The trading halt is requested until an announcement is made to the market, which is expected prior to the 

opening of trading on Monday 19 November 2018.  

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jonathan Garland 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Myer Holdings Limited 
 


